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Friday, 3
rd

  November 2017 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

Jack and the Beanstalk Theatre Visit 
 
As a Christmas treat, we have purchased tickets for the children in the whole school to see a pantomime version of ‘Jack and the 
Beanstalk’ on Monday, 4

th
 December 2017 at the Arts Theatre, Cambridge.  The show starts at 10.30 am and finishes at 1pm 

(including a 15 minute interval). On the day of the trip, children should arrive in school at the normal time (8:50am). We will be 
leaving by coach at 9.15am and will be collected for our return to school at around 1pm. The children will, on that day, have a 
slightly later lunch.  All pupils will need to wear their normal school uniform and a coat, appropriate for the weather. They will 
also need a packed lunch to eat on their return to school – please see below. The school will provide a healthy snack  and soft 
drink for each child to have in the interval. 
 
Packed Lunch 
Children in EYFS & KS1 (Hedgehogs & Squirrels) 
School packed lunches, as you are aware, are free to all children in KS1 and Reception (Squirrel and Hedgehog Classes). The 
kitchen is able to arrange a free packed lunch for your child to have on their return, if ordered on advance. This must be ordered 
by Monday, 13

th
 November. The packed lunch typically includes a cheese roll, piece of fruit, vegetable sticks and a homemade 

cake or biscuit with a bottle of water. 
 
Children in KS2 (Rabbits, Badgers & Deer) 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch for the visit. If your child is in KS2 and entitled to Free School Meals, you can 
request a free packed lunch for your child via the Office, if required. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 per pupil towards the cost of the coach hire and theatre ticket.  This low price 
is due to the generosity of the Friends of Castle Camps School (FOCCS) who have agreed to pay a significant contribution 
towards the overall cost. We will also be subsidising the visit with a generous financial donation from one of our families.  
 
Please ensure that all medication kept in school for your child is up to date, as we will be taking these with us along with our 
First Aid kits. If you child suffers from travel sickness, please discuss this with their class teacher prior to the visit. 
Please complete and return the reply slip below by Monday, 13

th
 November giving permission for your child to take part in this 

visit. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss A.E. O’Connor Headteacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -----------------------------------------
Jack and the Beanstalk – Monday, 4

th
 December 2017 

 
Name of Child:________________________________________________________ Class: ________________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to participate in this visit on Monday, 4

th
  December 2017 to the Cambridge Arts Theatre. 

Please tick as appropriate: 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child.         or My child is in Squirrel/Hedgehog Class and I wish to order a free school 

packed lunch.  
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10 (£10 per child and please make any cheques payable to Castle Camps C of E (VC) 
Primary School). 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………….…… Date ……………………………….. 
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